
Inler-departmcnt Correspondence

McGill University

Nothing to this at all.

See Dean Brown’s letter June 6th.

See Sir Arthur’s put off letter to Dr.Waddell, he would 

not even write Waddell him self ; I did it and referred him 

to Brown, The man is 80 years of age and just childish 

keep on putting him off.

D.McM


